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Last Day of Term Arrangements 

 

The school will close at 1pm on Thursday 27th June and re-open to pupils on Friday 

16th August.  

As is now tradition, on the last day of term at around 12.50pm, pupils from Primary 1 to 

Primary 6 will begin to create a ‘Primary 7 Leavers Tunnel’ in the playground. For those 

of you who have not yet experienced this, this involves pupils lining up in two rows 

facing each other starting at the Primary 2’s door and leading all the way round to 

Foley’s rest at the front of the school. At 1pm when the bell rings, the P7s will walk up 

this tunnel and out of the school for the final time! 

Once the Primary 7s have moved along the tunnel your child will be dismissed from the 

playground by their teacher. Younger children will remain with their teacher until 

someone has come to collect them. I know this is something all the pupils in the school 

enjoy being a part of as we celebrate our Primary 7s and the start of the summer 

holidays. 

 

Kindest Regards 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 
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